
The Australian Government is  
offering preschools $500 to buy  
tablet devices for the ELLA program.

This could be you!
Your address indicates it’s likely your 
preschool will qualify for this offer.

Support payments are limited, so 
apply soon. Applications for the 2018 
program close 15 December 2017.

$500 for  
your preschool

Apply now at  
www.ella.edu.au

Find out more at  
1800 468 303 or 
ella@esa.edu.au


